
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘Fall’ in love with reading this November! Moorside School’s Autumn Book Swap.  

We are very pleased to announce that this November will be the month of Moorside School’s Big Autumn Book Swap. We 
are asking students to donate any lightly used books during November which they have enjoyed but no longer need. 
Students will then be given the opportunity to select a book to take home with them later in the month. 

It is a great opportunity for students to read something completely new and a chance to parents/carers to rehome some 
unwanted books.  

Once students have made their selection, the remaining books will be added to our new library or donated to Oxfam. 

The only criteria for books are that they appeal to 11-16 year olds and are a lightly used condition.  

The event dates are: 

• Books for the book swap sent in by Thursday 18th November 2021 
• Classes/Year groups take turns in selecting their book beginning Monday 22nd November 2021 

Thank you for your continued support. We anticipate this to be a fun opportunity that will allow students to be considerate 
of each other, by sharing their pre-loved books, to help promote reading and continue to develop our love of reading as a 
school. Students should place their books in their house trolley in reception, the house to fill the trolley first will receive 
bonus house points. 

From January, it will be an expectation that all students have a reading book as part of their equipment in school. By running 
this scheme, it will allow us to ensure all students have access to a reading book for our DEAR (Drop Everything And Read) 
scheme.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs Beach 
Literacy Co-ordinator 
 


